
FAA Academy Trainees Engage with NATCA Leaders
at Meet and Greet

On June 11, NATCA hosted a Meet and Greet event for FAA Academy
trainees in Oklahoma City, offering them a unique opportunity to connect with
seasoned air traffic control professionals and NATCA representatives. 

NATCA Executive Vice President Mick Devine, New England Regional Vice
President Kevin Curtiss, National Training Rep. Jamaal Haltom, and Reloaded
Committee member Cameron Haynes (ICT) addressed attendees. They
shared valuable insights and personal experiences that underscored the vital
role that NATCA plays in advocating for its members.

​With a turnout of 75 trainees, the event was filled with questions, networking,
and excitement about future opportunities within our Union. This initiative is an
essential part of our mission to build a stronger, more informed membership
that champions the interests and welfare of air traffic professionals nationwide.

The next Meet and Greet event is scheduled for July 16.

https://store.natca.org/product-category/oshkosh-2025/


Length of Service Increase

This pay period, NATCA represented employees
will receive the negotiated length of service
increase to pay. Each of NATCA's Collective
Bargaining Agreements (CBAs) with the FAA
provides for a one-point-six percent (1.6%)
length of service increase effective the first full
pay period of June. This year, the first full pay
period of June concluded on June 14, so the
increase will be included in the paycheck for the
period of June 1-14, 2025, payable the week of
June 22. 
 



In accordance with our CBAs, if the length of service adjustment will cause the
employee's Basic Pay to exceed the band maximum or the employee's Basic
Pay is already equal to or exceeds the band maximum, the employee will
receive a pay increase up to the band maximum and the remainder as a lump
sum payment. 

Support NATCA’s Aviation Outreach at Oshkosh:
Limited-Edition Merchandise Now Available

EAA AirVenture Oshkosh is the largest air show in the world, drawing more
than 686,000 attendees, over 10,000 aircraft, and thousands of aviation
professionals, enthusiasts, and families each year. It’s a weeklong celebration
of flight and innovation, and NATCA is proud to be part of it, offering vital air
traffic control education and outreach to pilots, families, and future aviators.

From the controllers working the busiest airspace in the world to NATCA
members leading pilot communication workshops, emergency procedure
briefings, and hands-on learning at KidVenture, our volunteers make a lasting
impact.

Now, you can support that effort and show your pride with official NATCA
Oshkosh 2025 merchandise, available for a limited time. Items include
sweatshirts, t-shirts, magnets, coffee cups, kids apparel, hats, and patches, all
featuring the exclusive NATCA Oshkosh logo.

Quantities are limited, and the ordering window is short. Merchandise is
available to NATCA members and the general public. Proceeds support
NATCA’s volunteers and our mission to promote aviation safety and controller-
pilot collaboration at this major event. Order here now.

https://store.natca.org/product-category/oshkosh-2025/
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